
Guthrie County Board of Supervisors 

  

Regular Session                        January 16, 2025 

   

The Guthrie County Board of Supervisors met in regular session Thursday, January 16, 2025. The 

meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. with the following members present:  Maggie Armstrong, Mike 

Dickson, Brian Johnson, Jerome “J.D.” Kuster and Steve Smith.  

 

Board recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

No public comments were heard.  

 

Brenda Dudley, Midwest Partnership, updated the board on what the organization has achieved over the 

past year, along with upcoming projects. Midwest Partnership also requested funding for Fiscal Year 

2026 in the amount of $35,127. This is the same amount requested, and approved, for fiscal year 2025.  

 

Brian Hoffman requested to go into closed session for his annual employee evaluation.  

 

Motion by Smith second by Johnson to enter into closed session at 9:43 a.m., pursuant to Iowa Code 

21.5(1)(i). Motion carried on a roll call vote; all ayes.   

 

Motion by Smith second by Johnson to exit closed session at 10:11 a.m. All ayes.  

 

There being no further business, the Board adjourned at 10:11 a.m.  Motion by Johnson second by Smith. 

All ayes.  

 

 

 
 

Maggie Armstrong, Chair           Attest: Dani Fink 

Guthrie County Board of Supervisors          Guthrie County Auditor  

 

 


